2019-2020

Dear Parents/Guardians and students,

Hello! I hope you had a wonderful summer with your family and friends. Maybe you spent time at the pool, at the beach, eating ice cream, or hanging out in town. Whatever you did to pass the time, I hope you enjoyed every second! I look forward to hearing about your summer when I see you at Lenape.

Here is a list of supplies that will help you have a successful school year:

- 1) 3 ring binder (1 ½ or 2 inch rings)
- 2) 6 double pocket folders with holes that can go into your binder
- 3) Lots of pencils
- 4) A soft pencil case that fits into your binder
- 5) A lock for your locker (if you are not using the combination lock)
- 6) Five Glue Sticks

Please have your supplies in by the second week of school.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at akramer@cbsd.org.

I look forward to a great school year!

Mrs. Kramer

